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PartIll. Implementation - Provide answers to the following questions:
1. How will the proposed new track affect students already in the existing program?

Students in the current B.S. Natural Science / pre-engineering program will be able to transfer to
the new B.S. Physics / pre-engineering track without much difficulty. The Natural Science Pre-
engineering students are required to take the same sequence of introductory courses; the courses
they are currently taking are perquisites to upper level physics course. The upper level physics
courses will be able to accommodate the pre-engineering students. (see resource questions to
follow)

2. Are faculty resources adequate? If you are not requesting or have not been
authorized to hire additional faculty, demonstrate how this course will fit into the
schedule(s) of current faculty.

While it is anticipated that the enrollment in some of the upper level class will increase, the
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no additional need for added sections, and therefore no additional faculty resources will be
required

3. Are other resources adequate? (Space, equipment, supplies, travel funds)

Most classrooms where physics courses are taught can hold 30 to 50 students; currently there are
about 20 per class, so space is adequate. Equipment and supplies are only an issue in one class,
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will ask about the student’s background, performance in other courses and will advise the student
to seek extra help, especially in the physics department’s tutoring center. Advisers will carefully
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E mails with read receipts were sent to the chairs of Philosophy, Political Science and
Economics.






Stanley Sobolewski

From: Stanley Sobolewski <sobolews@iup.edu> Sent: Tuesday 5 April 2011 1:49 PM To: ‘jfsitton@iup.edu’ Subji
Notification of Change in pre-engineering currculum

Dr. Sitton,

The College of Natural Science and Mathematics is reorganizing some of its programs. The Pre-Engineering Progr:
moved from the Natural Science Department into the Physics Department, as a track in the B.S. Physics Degree. T
result in curriculum changes.

Specifically, the new track will not have a proscribed Social Science course. In the NS pre-engineering track, PLSC
111 were required. This constraint is being removed since the track is being deleted. The number of students invc
change is fewer than ten per year.

For our curriculum process, all | need is verification that | have informed your department of this change, hence a
acknowledgement is all | need.

Thanks,

Stan.

Your message

To: jfsitton@iup.edu

Subject: Notification of Change in pre-engineering currculum
Sent: 4/5/2011 1:49 PM

was read on 4/5/2011 3:39 PM.






